

Renee Jadusingh Community Redevelopment Agency 20 N. Swinton Avenue Delray Beach, FL 33444

June 11, 2020

## Dear Renee

It has been a pleasure working with you via the Business Assistance Task Force during the COIV-19 crisis.

As you know, all businesses have been hit hard during this time. The Delray Beach Chamber of Commerce is no exception. This current hardship primarily stems from having to reschedule The Delray Affair.

I wanted to ask for forbearance for the loan we have with the CRA which originated in 2013. We would request forgoing payments from June 2020 until December 2021.

The original loan was for \$250,000 at 4% for 15 years. The Chamber currently pays \$1,849.22 per month.

I've attached the original agreement as well as the amortization schedule which outlines the financial details of the loan.

Please feel free to give me a call at any time to discuss. My mobile number is 561-322-5578.

I look forward to our continued partnership.

Kind regards,

Stephanie Immelman

CEO Greater Delray Beach Chamber of Commerce